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XV.

From ALEXANDER Grant, Esq., M. P. P., Mayor of Stellarton.

To WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I have much pleasure in saying that Mr. Howard
Murray IS known to me as a gentleman of sterling worth
He fil ed the position of Head Master of the Stellarton Hicrh
School for one year, 1877-1878, and discharged his duti^es
very satisfactorily. I was one of the trustees at that time
and knew him to be a very energetic and successful
teacher.

Very respectfully,

ALEX. GRANT, M. P. P.,

Stellarton, Mayor.

March 3rd, 1S91.
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